
To Dr. Flick from W. O. 

1 West ~'ranklin St. , Baltimore. 
March 31, 1904. 

Dear Flick: 

You had your way after all, so T suppose we must al 1 turn in and ma.ke a great success of the new Society. The cornmittee will have to have a couple of meetings for organization. 

What 1 wri te about now is the proposed new Journal of Tuberculosis of which I think Huber h~s alread:r spoken to you. It would be an o.11-irn!)ortant matter to have the active support of' the Phi:p:ps Institute people. I think in rna.~r uays it woulQ be better for llt to be an independent oragniza­tion, suyported by the societies and by the men interested in the work, and one which woi.lld be rerresentati ve of the best interests of the countr; at large. I wish you and Ravenel would. give it a thought. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


